
Town of Pendleton Recreation Meeting Minutes 
Monday, January 20, 2020 
 
 Town Hall 
 
In attendance: Beatrice Mattina, Chris Frey, Nicole Welka, Mike Argentieri, Deborah Waild, David 
Fischer, and Joseph Milazzo 
 
 
AGENDA 
 
 

1. We welcomed Joseph Milazzo to the Recreation Committee.  
 

2. Chris Frey continues to communicate with Carol Schmelz as they work on the kayak launch.  
 

3. Pavilion at Depeau Park- Construction began in October for the shelter. More (blacktop, a 
walkway, and dirt fill) will be done in the spring and there will be a grand opening in April or 
May when it is complete. Ken Smith will contact Nicole with more information. 
 

4. Summer Recreation- Building use at Starpoint is in process. Family Swim is taking place at 
Starpoint.  
 

5. Depeau Park- The Board has approved funding ($30,000) for court resurfacing to be done in 
2020. 
 

6. Nathan from Rotella Grant Writers has been in contact and will assist with grants. 
 

7. Nine Mile Island may benefit from Greenway Funding. Dave Fischer is involved with Nine Mile 
and will help keep us informed of happenings there. 
 

8. CNBSA posted information on their website regarding baseball and softball sign ups. 
 
 
Our next meeting will be Monday, February 17, 2019 at 7 pm. 


